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Uses and Disposition of Nuclear Waste

To Whom It May Concern:

DOCKETED
USNRC

I am strongly opposed to allowing any dose level of any nuclear waste to be
releases into regular commerce or into regular garbage dumps.

Nuclear waste should only go to licensed radioactive paste dumps which are
closely regulated to prevent release of nuclear waste into the environment.

Also, I believe the NRC should report on and recapture all the nuclear
wastes they have already deregulated over the years an accurately report as
to whether any harm has come from this policy.

Sincerely,
Art Hanson
1815 Briarwood Dr.
Lansing, Ml 48917-1773

CC: Senator Carl Levin <senator@Ievin.senate.gov>, Senator Debbie Stabenow
<senator@stabenow.senate.gov>, "President George W. Bush" <President@whitehouse.gov>
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